TPE Bangkok Postponement

Regarding the International travel restrictions and uncertainties,
ASEAN (Bangkok) Toys and Preschool Expo (TPE Bangkok) could
presently not promise the accustomed and desired success for
exhibitors as well as visitors. We deeply regret this development as
the industry will subsequently loose its central platform this year.

Because of the demands coming from our valued exhibitors and
trade visitors,we have decided to reschedule the show dates to
20-22 September ,2023

We are looking forward to presenting a high-profile event for the
presentation of your products next year. After a long break caused
by the pandemic, TPE Bangkok 2022 will be the first opportunity

for the players in the industry to meet once more and do
successful business.

We would be delighted to welcome you again next year!




